Mobility: Immigration

alert
August 2022

Guatemala

Guatemala eliminates COVID-19 vaccination and testing requirements for

inbound travelers

Executive summary

Inbound travelers to Guatemala are no longer required to be
fully vaccinated against COVID-19 or get tested for COVID-19
prior to entry or after arrival in the country.

Key issues

The new rules went into effect on 13 August 2022.
Notwithstanding, inbound travelers who test positive for
COVID-19 after entering Guatemala may be required to
isolate at a government-approved location.

Impact on employers

The elimination of COVID-19 vaccination and testing
requirements is expected to reduce costs for organizations
that deploy their employees to Guatemala, and facilitate and
expedite the entry of Guatemalan citizens, residents and
international business travelers into the country.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any gquestions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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